



MERRY CHRISTMAS & BLESSED NEW YEAR

Care Corner Orphanage

December 2011

The staff and shildren at Care Corner Ornhaness wish to smeet all own frier

The staff and children at Care Corner Orphanage wish to greet all our friends, missions partners and Children sponsors a "Merry Christmas & a Blessed New Year". May the Lord bless you abundantly in the coming new year!



Introducing our two new addition to the family of Care Corner Orphanage. On your left is Pon, she will be celebrating her first



Christmas with her half brother, Wee, with us. They were brought here in September 2011. Pon is two years old and Wee is five years old.



Student's Hostel



At the Front



At the Front Porch



The Living Room

Doi Inthanon, the tallest mountain in Thailand, where Huay Naam Oun village is located deep in the forest. It was here where I met Mr. Prawit while I was ministering in the village church. At the end of the seminar, I invited the villagers for prayer, and Mr. Prawit was one of those who came forward. A heavy burden was upon his heart regarding his children's education. There is no school in his village. How can his children and the children in his village be able to obtain at least some basic education? He asked to pray for the Lord to provide a solution. We prayed, we talked and finally "walked what we talked." We went looking for a place and the Lord provided a perfect location in the nearest town. This house above is just separated by a main road from a school that provides kindergarten to grade nine. It only takes less than two minutes to walk to school. The home will be opened for the next school year in 2012.

This will be a student hostel for the underprivileged children located at Chom Thong town. A home specially for children where there is no school in their villages.